




Dear Food Vendor, 


We are putting together the 2019 Hahira Honey Bee Festival!!!

If you are returning to our Festival or want to be a new vendor who would like more information, please call Lana at 229-794-1425 to receive an application.

We anticipate a larger than usual response again this year and want to be sure our former “vendors” have first choice on last year’s spaces.  We plan to expand where vendors will set up, but more information will follow later in the year.

Our Festival depends on wonderful “vendors” such as yourself and we welcome you!!  There will not be any changes in procedure from past years, however, we hope to have more folks available to help with check-in.  We can arrange for you to set-up the afternoon/evening before if needed.

We sincerely hope you have a great spring and summer and can’t wait to see you in Hahira in October!!!

Warm Wishes,
Hahira Honey Bee Festival Committee

Lana Hall
229-794-1425 = phone
229-794-1208=fax
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